
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

October 14th 
– October 18th 

 We will have picture day on Friday. 
Every student will take a picture for the  
yearbook no matter whether you want to order 
pictures or not. Forms should be coming home 
soon or you can order after you get their 
proofs. 
If your child is sick on Friday, picture retakes 
will be November 22nd.  Only the students who 
miss this Friday or do not like their original  
pictures will take retakes.  
 
Just a heads up, I will be out at a training on 
Monday October 21st.  Our classroom assistant, 
Mrs. D will be here with a substitute teacher.  
I will talk with the students and try to prep 
them for that absence.   

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 
Give your child choices if he/she is having 
difficulty responding to a question or di-
rective. Giving choices gives a child a reason 
to communicate. Giving choices also provides 
a model for the vocabulary you are using. 
Choices give children the illusion of control. 
With that in mind, only present the choices 
that you are able to provide. Choices can be 
incorporated throughout daily routines in-
cluding mealtimes, getting dressed, playtime, 
and bedtime routines. The possibilities are 
endless!     

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 

 
 
10/14 No School 
 
10/18 Picture Day  

   LKoldon@esd20.org       630-894-4648 
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